
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 06, 2023 
 
Colton Leonard 
City Planner 
City of Bryant 
210 SW 3rd St. 
Bryant, AR 72022 
        
To whom it may concern, 
 
This is a formal request to be placed on the upcoming Design Review Committee agenda for a Large 
Scale Development application pertaining the Summerwood Sports Gymnasium #3 project.  The is the 
third gym installment of the Summerwood Sports complex located along Hwy 5 and Bryant Parkway.  
The preliminary civil and architectural plans accompany this letter. 
 
If you have any questions, please give me a call.  
 
Sincerely,  
Phillip Lewis, P.E. 
501-350-9840 


